

3rd Grade News November 2023

We have been very busy this month in third gradel Here are some the skills we are learning about...

Math- We have been learning about division. Students have learned how to represent division problems using visual models, repeated subtraction, number lines, arrays, and bar models.

Language Arts- Distinguishing facts from opinions, suffixes ful, y, and ous, story structure, visualization, and idioms are skills in reading. In writing we have been learning to add specific details and stick to our topics. Our new chapter in English focuses on verbs.



Social Studies- We have wrapped up our chapter titled, Our Communities, and will be starting our next chapter, The Pilgrims. We will be visiting Plymouth Plantation, in Massachusetts, as a virtual field trip to see what life was like in the 1620's.

Science- The students enjoyed our lessons on chromatography. They will be learning about mirror images, reflecting light, symmetry, and solving mirror puzzles after Thanksgiving Break.

Gift Exchange

The holiday season is here! Each class will be participating in a gift exchange this year



for Christmas. The limit is \$5.00 per gift. Girls will be buying a present for a girl, so they will write "To a girl" on the nametag. Boys will be purchasing a present for a boy, so they will do the same. We will be exchanging presents on Wednesday December 20th. Please let us know before this date if your child will not be participating so that we can make sure that each child is taken care of.

REMINDERS:

- Nov. 22- Early Dismissal at 12:30
- Nov. 23 Nov. 28 Thanksgiving Vacation
- Dec. 1- Wear your Ugly Sweater
- Dec. 5- Picture Retake Day
- Dec. 5- Holiday Shop (Grades 1 and 3)

